
 

 

Announcements for Thursday, May 2, 

2019  

 

Operation Beautiful Princess Week is here!  
April 29-May 3.  

Attached are the Spirit Days/Activities, as well as the t-shirt design for this year’s Princess 

Week. We will collect again for Denton Women’s shelter, as well as doing the haircuts for Wigs 

For students, Princess Week is the Operation Beautiful week-long celebration of inner beauty, 

character, and selflessness. We find ways for students to give to help others, as well give treats 

to our students throughout the week.  

We have a new color shirt, and fun 8 bit retro “princess” theme this year. Please pre-order your 

shirts by April 17.  

If any student is willing to cut 12 inches of hair, please let Ms. Jayme know!  

Library News 

We will not check books out after May 10.  Students should check their school emails for 
overdue notices.  We don’t charge late fees.  The library will be open as usual except 
during EOC testing. 

  

 



Upcoming Events 

Cinco de Mayo Celebration 

Friday, May 3rd during 2nd period 

Keep Lewisville Beautiful Cleanup Saturday, May 4,  

8:00-12 Noon at Wayne Ferguson Plaza (150 W. Church Street)  

Soles4Souls Saturday, May 11th  

10-12:30pm---Meet at Harmon bus ramp at 9pm  

Summer School 

May 30th – June 19th 

Summer school flyers are attached.  Classes are for Credit Recovery only.   

NO Accelerated classes offered. 

Important Reminders 

Classroom Parties  

Outside snacks, food and drink may not be delivered to the office or brought to class for 

classroom parties.   

Food Deliveries to Students  

We no longer accept pizza or other food deliveries.  

Parents, however, are welcome to drop off lunch for their student.  

Farmer Tip Line (469) 647-2814  

See Something? Say Something.  

We have a Farmer Tip Line for students to anonymously report issues directly to 

campus administration. There are posters around the building and in classrooms with 

our Farmer Tip Line number. Use this tip line to anonymously report issues such as 

bullying, suicidal thoughts or self-harm, dating or family violence, weapons, drugs, 

threats, or other alarming behavior.  



Student safety is our number one priority, so remember:  

See Something? Say Something.  

Need to see your Counselor or Assistant Principal?  

You can make an appointment with your assistant principal by scanning the QR code on 

the posters in the halls and completing a Google form. Ms. Flanders/Ms. Somers (A-F); 

Mr. Owens/Ms. Smith (G-N) or Mr. Bauter/Ms. Jones (O-Z) will call you down to meet 

with you.  

Counselor’s Newsletter  

Attached is the latest issue.  

LHS Calendar  

Attached is the latest calendar.  

Follow us on Twitter: @LHSHarmon and @LHSFarmer  

Follow us on Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/lhsharmon/  


